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15 May 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
As part of our commitment to provide our students with ongoing Careers guidance, we have created a new 
section on the school VLE within the Closure work section. This is titled Careers Information and inside it we 
are uploading careers resources and information for our students and parents/carers, to keep up to date 
with the latest careers news and developments. 
 
There are numerous websites that also provide lots of information. Two websites that students and parents 
will find useful are: 
 
https://successatschool.org/  
This is a place for young people to explore careers, find out about employers in the area and search for the 
latest jobs, courses and advice. There is also a Career zones section which has a question facility and forum 
where students and parents can submit any queries about the job sectors they are interested in. 
 
https://www.startinleeds.com/ 
Start in Leeds brings together the best information and inspiration about careers in Leeds. The website has 
lots of activities related to careers and further education. Start in Leeds also provides the facility for students 
to build their own profile so they can receive personalised information and advice. 
 
We also have our Careers advisor, Lesley Wright, who is available to assist with advice for our students and 
parents/carers and she can be contacted by email at   wrightl09@guiseleyschool.org.uk. 
 
I hope that you are all keeping safe and well and if you have any queries regarding Careers information or 
require any Careers advice then please contact the school on info@guiseleyschool.org.uk. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
 

Stuart Gadd 

Assistant Headteacher 
Director of KS5 
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